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At our Regular Meeting on March 31, 2008, City Council adopted RES0074-2008 
wherein the Green Space Advisory Board (GSAB) recommended that City Council 
stagger the nine (9) member terms so that three (3) members are appointed in a given 
year for better uniformity. 
 
Currently, six (6) of the nine (9) members’ terms are expiring.  Of those six members, 
four (4) are interested in being considered for reappointment.      
 
As Council is being requested to nominate and appoint six members, this is an 
opportune time for us to discuss staggering the six (6) terms.  One suggestion could be 
as follows: 
 

- Appoint three (3) members to 2-year terms that will expire December 31, 2012 
- Appoint three (3) members to 3-year terms that will expire December 31, 2013 

 
Please come prepared to discuss the above suggestion and offer any additional 
suggestions you may have.  
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